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 Whole School Attendance      

This week: 93.3%  

Our attendance target for the 
year is 97% 

Year to date 95.6% 
 

Behaviour 

Children who show excellent learning behaviours in lessons and follow our behaviour expectations are awarded team points. To be 
awarded a point, the children have to be in the right place, at the right time and doing the right thing.  Class team points are then 

added together for our overall weekly team winner. 

These are the points that have been awarded in each team this week: 

Red Blue Yellow Green 

722 700 612 787 

The house that has won the overall points for this term is: Yellow! 

 

This week 

 

 

Date:  

22/12 End of term holiday for pupils 

08/01 School reopens to pupils 

26/01 Basketball coach in for whole school 

 

 

Class Attendance Winners this week: 
 

1st place – Class 4D 97.05% 
2nd place – Class 2C 96.95% 
3rd place – Class 1M 94.55% 

 

 

Well 

done!

! 

Academy Updates 
We have had a wonderful week in school with Christmas parties and activities. On behalf of myself and the staff at 
Wrenthorpe Academy, I would like to wish you all a wonderful Christmas! Thank you once again for your continued support. 
It is an absolute pleasure to work with such wonderful staff and children at Wrenthorpe Academy! We will see you in 2024! 

Mrs Penny        

Special Mentions 

RB: Poppie MR 
RP: Wilbur S 
1M: Scarlett S 
1/2C: Reuben G 
2C:  Max S 
3R: Sheldon S-A 
3/4C: Aria M 
4D: Emma D 
5S: Haniel B 
5/6M: Skye M 
6P: Bethany N 
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6P (Mrs Parry) 
This week, 6P have completed another piece of writing 

and, once again, I am so proud of the quality of the work 
produced! The children have written non-chronological 

reports about the green anaconda, linked to our class text 
‘Journey To The Last River’ and have demonstrated a huge 

range of skills. In Geography, children researched 
temperate and tropical rainforests and produced a piece of 

work to compare the two. Well done, 6P.  
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    3R (Miss Radband)                                                                                 
What a busy half term it has been! This week we enjoyed 

making our calendars and Christmas cards to take home! 

We have also come to the end of our class text The Land of 

Roar, and we have continued working hard on addition 

and subtraction in maths! Well done for a great half term, 

3R. Have a wonderful Christmas! 

 

 

 

 
 

3/4C (Miss Corner) 
This week in 3/4C has been very busy! We have made 
calendars to be enjoyed by our families, finished our 
sewing for our festive stockings and even had a 
Christmas Party. We are certainly ready for the 
holidays! We have also finished our class text The Land 
of Roar, we have thoroughly enjoyed following the 
story of Rose and Arthur Trout and adventures they 
have gone on. 

4D (Mrs Bunting) 

We’ve had a really busy, but wonderful week! We 
have been busy making calendars for our families and 
making other crafts. We have finished our book, The 
Land of Roar and we wrote a very positive book 
review!  
Thank you to everyone who gave myself and Mrs 
Murphy a Christmas card and/or present, we are 
blown away by your generosity and kindness. 
We hope you have a wonderful Christmas! 

1M (Mrs Mayman) 
 

This week in 1M, we have been getting to grips with writing 
fact families in Maths as well as finishing off our retellings of 
our class book, Journey. I would like to thank all the parents 
and carers for their support in ensuring our Autumn term 
was a huge success! The children have progressed so much 
since September and I am sure they will continue to in 2024. 
Merry Christmas everyone! 

2C (Mrs Carter) 
 
In 2C we have had a very busy week finishing up our last bits 
of the Autumn term.  What a busy term this has been! I would 
like to thank the parents and carers, for your support over the 
Autumn term. I have been so impressed with the children and 
their passion for learning. I am incredibly proud of them all, 
as I am sure you are too! Wishing you all a very Merry 
Christmas! 

1/2C (Miss Carter) 
 
In 1/2C this week we have still been working hard with 
understanding adding to make the next 10 and writing 
descriptive retellings of our current class book, Journey. I 
would like to wish all of the families in 1/2C a wonderful 
Christmas and thank you as always for your continued 
support. I look forward to seeing you all in the New Year! 

5S (Miss Sales) 
5S have had a very busy week this week! We have been 
finishing lots of projects such as our Art final pieces, our 

semi-colon lists in English and our Christmas crafts! In 
addition to this, we had lots of fun at our Christmas party on 
Monday. The children have worked really hard this week and 
made good choices all week. I am so proud of everyone in 5S.  

 
Thank you so much to everyone who gave myself and Mrs 
Goudie Christmas presents and cards, they are very much 

appreciated. We hope you have a wonderful holiday and 
we look forward to seeing you in the new year. 

5/6M (Mrs Moodley) 

Wow! What a busy and eventful half term it has 
been! This week, the children have been busy 
completing work on the layers of the rainforest 
and living things and their habitats. In addition, 
we had great fun completing our Christmas craft 
activities. The children also wrote a short non-
chronological report about anacondas.  
Have a wonderful Christmas and happy holidays. 

Reception (Miss Peden & Miss Brzostowska)  
 

On our final week of term we have had a great week of Christmas 
crafts and activities. We have made Christmas trees out of small, 
medium and large triangles, played Christmas maths games and 
continued our kindness jobs with Buddy and Jingle. The children 

loved the Christmas party. The children have made so much 
progress in phonics and we are so proud of them all.  Wishing 
them all a fantastic Christmas and we will see you in the New 

Year! 


